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Oregon can be a leader in cataloging and preserving indigenous and local flora.  And 

in providing a valuable resource for the Oregonian public. 

 

I am pleased to live in a state that cares about our environment.  By engaging 

citizens (like me) in identifying flora, we can raise awareness and create new 

meaning. 

 


